
  

 
  
To:               Montgomery College Colleagues 
  
From:          Dr. Michael Mills, Vice President of E-Learning, Innovation 
                    and Teaching Excellence 
  
Subject:      Tanner Wray Resignation as Director of Library and Information Services 
  
Date:             July 11, 2019 
  
It is with mixed emotions that I have accepted the resignation of Tanner Wray as Director of 
Library and Information Services effective July 12, 2019. I will assume his leadership 
responsibilities until the position can be filled. 
  
Mr. Wray has led the Montgomery College library for more than 6 1/2 years, successfully 
leading initiatives that aligned the library with the College's various student success efforts. His 
leadership has been evident in implementing the embedded librarians into credit classes, and 
he has advocated at the county level for improvements to library facilities. 
  
Mr. Wray has made substantial gains in restructuring the library to be a more functional unit as 
it relates to the success of the Academic Master Plan.  He has helped implement career ladders 
for library employees and developed expression of interest processes for employees to move 
into leadership roles.  
  
After nearly 31 years in the library profession, Mr. Wray will turn his focus to traveling, 
volunteering for social justice and community groups and gardening at his new house. 
  
Please join me in thanking Mr. Wray for his dedication to Montgomery College. 
  
 


